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Wednesday 16th October 2024  
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of pupils in Years 3 to 6,  
  
  

Health and Wellbeing Survey – School Health Research Network (SHRN)  
  

Health and Wellbeing is an Area of Learning Experience (AOLE) in the National Curriculum. After 
half term we have planned for our children in Years 3 – 6 to take part in a second short survey 
about their health and wellbeing. This survey is being used widely across all schools in 
Pembrokeshire and will enable parents and teachers to see the results.  
Researchers at Cardiff University who work for the School Health Research Network (SHRN) are 
doing important work about children’s health and wellbeing and will also have access to the 
results.  
  
Please follow the link I've attached, which gives more information to you about the survey.   
  
If you have any further questions, please contact the school office to make an appointment 
with Mrs Corby, Health and Wellbeing Lead.  

 

The survey is optional, and you may opt out by contacting school at 
admin.prendergast@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
  
Thank you for your co-operation,  
  

 

Ms. Louise John  
Headteacher  
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